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From:
Sent: 2024-09-23 星期一 16:48:20
To: TPB Submission/PLAND <tpbsubmission@pland.gov.hk>
Cc:

Subject: RE: Departmental Comments for s.16 Planning Application  
A/STT/2 (YL-230328)

Dear Town Planning Board,

Please superseded the emails which are 4:24 & 4:35, 23/9/2024.

We would address the comments from TD.

However, an extra time of assessment of departmental comments is necessary to be 
prepared.
In order to smooth the progress of application, we would wish to postpone the planning 
application by two months for preparation of the relevant information. 

Best Regards,
Manfred
Project Engineer
Pacific Extend Limited
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